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15" September 2021

Run for Cake
Dear parents and carers,
We are all getting really excited about our ‘Run for Cake’ event on Friday 24" September.
As | said in my letter last week, we will be running for Cancer Research UK to coincide with the Louth Run for Life

community event on Sunday 26" September. You can donate to this using the following link:
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/laceyfield . This page is now open for donations.

It is also Macmillan Coffee Morning on 24" September, so we have combined the events to create LaceyField’s ‘Run
for Cake’. Following the run, you will get the chance to buy a cake and refreshments and all of the money raised will
be donated to Macmillan.

| know that for some of our families, COVID is still a real concern — everyone has their own opinions and | am here to
try to cater for all of them. With that in mind, the whole event will be outside and if you are concerned, you are
welcome to wear a face covering. We want to get back to inviting parents into school so that you can share in the
children’s learning. We also want to ensure that everyone feels safe and happy with the organisation and safety for
all events.

The details of the event can be found below:

Year Group Run time Cake time

Year 1 10am 10.15am —10.30am
Year 2 10.20am 10.35am —10.50am
Year 3 10.45am 1lam—11.15am
Year 4 11.05am 11.20am - 11.35am
Year 5 2pm 2.15pm —2.30pm
Year 6 2.20pm 2.35pm —2.50pm

We ask that you arrive for your event a couple of minutes before and enter via the double gate on the Lacey side of
life that leads to the playground. There will be plenty of staff around to help on the day. If you are interested in
supporting this event or any future community events, please contact our Family Support Team via the school office
or email. We would also welcome cake donations for the coffee morning. We will be releasing details and dates of
future events very soon.

We look forward to seeing you all next Friday.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Beveridge
Executive Principal
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